
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Re: Defaults Scheduled for Review by the Disciplinary Review Board

Because of the predicted inclement weather, the default matters scheduled for review by the Disciplinary Review
 Board on Thursday, January 15, 2004, have been rescheduled to Thursday, January 29, 2004.

Dated: January 14, 2004 
 Julianne K. DeCore
 Chief Counsel
 Disciplinary Review Board

  


